
Faculty Development Committee Report 

May 16, 2022 

 

The Faculty Development Committee closed the “Effects of the Pandemic” survey at the beginning of 

May. The committee met to determine how to proceed with survey analysis. 

 

Two subgroups were created. One is focusing on the responses from the entire survey population. The 

second subgroup is focusing on the self-identified demographic groups such as gender, race, and faculty 

status. 

 

A final report, including quantitative and qualitative themes/frequencies, will be available for the June 

2022 senate meeting. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Grace M. May, FDC chair 


